NANOOSE BAY PAC FEBRUARY NEWSLETTER

If you have a child enrolled at NBES, you are automatically part of our PAC. You are welcome at all PAC meetings, where you can voice your opinion and vote. You are encouraged to get involved in PAC activities and events. The next PAC meeting will be held in person at NBES on Wednesday, March 5th at 8:30 am

Announcement

Dear NBES Parents,

The Parent Advisory Council (PAC) invites all members of the NBES community to consider stepping into key roles within our Executive team. Both the Chair and Co-Chair positions will be vacant for the 2025/2026 school year, as the current executives are stepping down. While these roles do require a time commitment, no prior experience is necessary—just a willingness to make a positive impact on the NBES community. Your involvement will help ensure the continued success of PAC initiatives and support the school in meaningful ways. Please note that if these positions are not filled, it could impact key activities such as school dances, year-end parties, the hot lunch program, and funding for both teachers and the school

If you have any questions or would like more information, please reach out by emailing to nbes.pac@gmail.com.

Upcoming Fundraisers

- February 7 17 School Merchandise Sales
 - Don't miss out! Order your school spirit wear by February 17th on our Munchalunch platform.
- February 19 Staff Appreciation Potluck
 - Let's show our appreciation for the amazing faculty who do so much for our kids! If you'd like to participate, please bring one of your favourite appetizers, salads, or finger foods to the staff room on the morning of Wednesday, February 19th. We'll take care of the rest! Your contribution will help make this event a special way to say "thank you" to our wonderful staff!
- March 10 14 Art Card by Kids
 - We're looking for creative and crafty parents to help us run our Art Card by Kids fundraiser during the week of March 10th–14th. If you're interested in lending a hand, we'd love to have you on board! Please send an email to nbes.pac@gmail.com

Your participation makes a big difference. Thank you for helping us create a stronger, more vibrant school community!



Winter 2025 NBES Hot Lunch Session

Ordering for the 2025 Winter Hot Lunch session is now closed. However, if you need to make any changes to your order, you can do so through the Munchalunch system up to 8 days before each Hot Lunch day.

Hot Lunch Dates	Order Cutoff
February 21 – Tim Hortons	February 13 at midnight
February 28 – Pizza Day	February 20 at midnight
March 14 – Subway	March 6 at midnight

Spring hot lunch orders will be open from **March 31st to April 7th**. Our first hot lunch will be served on April 11th, featuring Pizza Day!

A Heartfelt Thank You!

We want to extend a heartfelt thank you to Lesley and Mike for their incredible dedication in organizing the Halloween Walk since 2006. Their generous donation of \$5,635 will go directly to supporting the NBES PAC. This contribution is a significant step towards our goal of building an outdoor learning structure for the school. We truly appreciate their ongoing support!

NBES Homestay Needed

NBES is excited to welcome students from a Chinese international school in early April . To support this exciting opportunity, NBES school is seeking families who are willing to open their homes to students. If you are interested in hosting or would like more information please email jwilliams@sd69.bc.ca

Upcoming PAC Events

- o March 5 at 8:30 am PAC Meeting
- March 10 Art Cards (looking for parent volunteers)
- o April 2 at 8:30 am PAC Meeting
- o May 5 to May 22 Cheque Drive
- o May 7 at 8:30 am PAC Meeting
- o June 4 at 8:30 am PAC Meeting
- June 13 Year End Party (looking for parent volunteers)

